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Operations Update  

Change to Menindee Lakes System Releases  
30 April 2025 

 

WaterNSW is advising customers and the wider community of changes to releases from the Menindee 

Lakes and downstream of Weir 32. Changes are in response to increased demand by the Murray Darling 

Basin Authority (MDBA) for shared resource. The current flow target of 3,000 ML/d at Weir 32 will increase 

from 3rd May to a new target of 3,800 ML/d. To achieve the target flow, releases will be increased from 

Wetherell Outlet. 

 

Both Lake Pamamaroo and Lake Menindee Inlet Regulators (PIR and MIR respectively) remain open, shifting 

water within and between the Menindee Lakes system, create airspace in the upper lakes, allowing greater 

flexibility to manage the forecast inflows. Expect to see ongoing operational changes at PIR and MIR as the 

inflows continue to arrive at Menindee Lakes.  

 

The Murray Darling Basin Authority (MDBA) is currently calling on water from Menindee Lakes as part of 

management of the shared resource across the Basin. For further information regarding the increase at 

Weir 32, please view MDBA’s weekly report. Release strategies for Menindee Lakes are currently being 

coordinated by MDBA and WaterNSW, including other key stakeholders as required. 

 

WaterNSW advises users in the weir pool and downstream of Weir 32 that flows may increase over 

the coming days and should be considerate of the variable change. Customers and landholders 

are advised to monitor warnings and river levels closely to make necessary arrangements to 

ensure infrastructure and livestock are not impacted. 

 

WaterNSW provide the latest operational information and announcements, which are made available on 

WaterNSW Water Insights portals. You are able to sign up to this service which allows you to set up and 

receive alerts when the latest updates are released. 

 

https://www.mdba.gov.au/publications-and-data/data-and-dashboards/river-murray-weekly-reports-0
https://waterinsights.waternsw.com.au/12104-lower-darling-regulated-river/river-data
https://mscaeb2cwaterinsightsprod.b2clogin.com/mscaeb2cwaterinsightsprod.onmicrosoft.com/B2C_1A_sign_up_sign_in/api/CombinedSigninAndSignup/unified?local=signup&csrf_token=QUo4a1JHcWhtK1ZWMlJjY2ExalJXOHdxRHV3Snk4NWpRTy9XNGx2U1dqbU1LbkdqRWJUeC9QMlJYVS93bXc3T2xHVUZudmNRRXZPSUFFQ2htYmFBOGc9PTsyMDI0LTA1LTAzVDAwOjUxOjQzLjI3NTE4MzFaOzl2WWZ1SjB3WWp1Z1FDT3p2UWlRQ3c9PTt7Ik9yY2hlc3RyYXRpb25TdGVwIjoxfQ==&tx=StateProperties=eyJUSUQiOiI1YmFjMjYwMC03MjliLTRkNjgtOGUyYi1kODI5Y2Q4OTE5MGQifQ&p=B2C_1A_sign_up_sign_in
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